
 

                                                                          One art song in English*.  English must be the original language of the art song. 

 

Student Auditions Categories  
Length of Study, Repertoire, Age, and Time Requirements 

*CATEGORY 

Treble: Soprano, Mezzo- 
Soprano, Contralto, 

Countertenor  
  TBB: Tenor, Baritone, Bass 

LENGTH OF 
STUDY 

AGE 
LIMIT * TIME *REPERTOIRE: all repertoire is sung from memory 

1 
High School 

Music Theater 
Treble Voice 

No limit 

14-‐19 8 
minutes 

*Three contrasting music theater selections from musicals 
(including film musicals), revues, operettas, music theater song 
cycles or music theater song literature.  Only one selection may 
be chosen from operetta or music theater song literature. 

2 
High School 

Music Theater 
 TBB Voice 

No limit 

14-‐19 8 
minutes 

*Three contrasting music theater selections from musicals 
(including film musicals), revues, operettas, music theater song 
cycles or music theater song literature.  Only one selection may 
be chosen from operetta or music theater song literature. 

3 High School 
Classical   

Treble Voice 
No limit 

14-‐19 8 
minutes 

*Three contrasting selections from classical repertoire. One art 
song in English*. One art song in a foreign language. One 
additional art song or aria. 

4 High School 
Classical   

TBB Voice 
No limit 

14-‐19 8 
minutes 

*Three contrasting selections from classical repertoire. One art 
song in English*. One art song in a foreign language. One 
additional art song or aria. 

5 
Lower  

Music Theater 
Treble Voice 

0-‐2 post high 
school 

22 10 
minutes 

Three contrasting music theater selections from musicals 
(including film musicals), revues, operettas, music theater song 
cycles or music theater song literature.  Only one selection may 
be chosen from operetta or music theater song literature. 

6 
Lower  

Music Theater 
TBB Voice 

0-‐2 years post 
high school 

22 10 
minutes 

Three contrasting music theater selections from musicals 
(including film musicals), revues, operettas, music theater song 
cycles or music theater song literature.  Only one selection may 
be chosen from operetta or music theater song literature. 

7 Lower  
Classical  

Treble Voice 

0-‐2 years post 
high school 

22 10 
minutes 

Three contrasting selections from classical repertoire. One aria 
or art song. One art song in English*. One foreign language art 
song. 

8 Lower  
Classical  

TBB Voice 

0-‐2 years post 
high school 

22 10 
minutes 

Three contrasting selections from classical repertoire. One aria 
or art song. One art song in English*. One foreign language art 
song. 

9 
Upper  

Music Theater 
Treble Voice 

3-‐5 post high 
school all as 

undergraduate 

25 12 
minutes 

Four contrasting music theater selections from musicals 
(including film musicals), revues, operettas, music theater song 
cycles or music theater song literature.  Only one selection may 
be chosen from operetta or music theater song literature. 

10 
Upper  

Music Theater 
TBB Voice 

3-‐5 post high 
school all as 

undergraduate 

25 12 
minutes 

Four contrasting music theater selections from musicals 
(including film musicals), revues, operettas, music theater song 
cycles or music theater song literature.  Only one selection may 
be chosen from operetta or music theater song literature. 

11 
Upper  

Classical  
Treble Voice 

3-‐5 post high 
school all as 

undergraduate 

25 12 
minutes 

Four contrasting selections from classical repertoire. One aria. 
One art song in English*. One foreign language art song. One 
additional selection. At least three languages must be 
represented. 

12 
Upper  

Classical    
TBB Voice 

3-‐5 post high 
school all as 

undergraduate 

25 12 
minutes 

Four contrasting selections from classical repertoire. One aria. 
One art song in English*. One foreign language art song. One 
additional selection. At least three languages must be 
represented. 

13 
Advanced  
Classical 

Treble Voice 

4+ post high 
school 

22-‐30 15 
minutes 

Five contrasting selections from classical repertoire. One 
operatic aria. One oratorio/cantata aria. One foreign language 
art song. One art song in English*. One additional selection 
from the classical repertoire. At least three languages must be 
represented. 

14 
Advanced 
Classical  

TBB Voice 

4+ post high 
school 

22-‐30 15 
minutes 

Five contrasting selections from classical repertoire. One 
operatic aria. One oratorio/cantata aria. One foreign language 
art song. One art song in English*.  One additional selection 
from the classical repertoire. At least three languages must be 
represented. 


